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Press Release

Knoxville Rowing Hosts 31st Annual “Head of the Tennessee” Regatta
Third oldest Head race in the country moves to Downtown Knoxville October 28th, 2006
Knoxville:  The Head of the Tennessee Regatta, to be held on October 28th,  is moving to Knoxville’s downtown waterfront park, Volunteer Landing, the Knoxville Rowing Association announced  today .
Each year, KRA is proud to host the Head of the Tennessee Regatta, one of the largest fall rowing events in the United States. Sanctioned by USRowing, 2,300 athletes in 470 boats competed in our 29th Anniversary event in 2004. Forty-four high schools, colleges and community rowing clubs participated in the event, including future and former Olympians. 

"We are very pleased to bring the Head of the Tennessee downtown this year. " said Becky Hancock, KRA President, “Volunteer Landing is a perfect spot for spectators to see this exciting and beautiful sport.   Our new boathouse is being built on the South Knoxville side of the river, and we are proud to part of the Downtown and South Knoxville communities.”

The KRA provides rowing opportunities for people of all ages. The club involves area high school students through its Juniors Rowing Program. The Masters Division includes college-age and older.  KRA has members that range in age from 21 to 70. KRA Adult and Juniors teams compete not only as hosts of the local regatta, but also in races in Oak Ridge, Atlanta, Charleston, Chattanooga and other southern regatta sites.
The Regatta is scheduled for Saturday, October 28th, from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.  Spectators may park for a $5 fee in the City County garage, and there will be plenty of food vendors at the event.
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